
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 

Special Provision for Temporary Beam Guardrail and  
Temporary Guardrail Terminals 

                           
Beginning with the August 2, 2024, bid letting, a special provision requiring new materials be used 
for constructing temporary beam guardrail and temporary guardrail terminals will be placed in all 
proposals.  The use of salvaged materials for temporary guardrail installations will be prohibited 
beginning with the August 2, 2024, bid letting. 
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